
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

THE ATLANTA REGIONAL COMMISSION 
FY 2023 Notice of Intent to Apply for Federal Grant Funds 

  
  
The Atlanta Regional Commission (ARC) will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, October 25th, 2023, 
at 9:00am in the ARC Harry West Conference Room at 229 Peachtree Street NE which will authorize the 
ARC to apply for the Pathways to Removing Obstacles, PRO Housing grant funded by the U.S. Department 
of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) This public hearing follows a public comment period that 
commences on Tuesday, October 10th, 2023, and will conclude on Tuesday, October 24th, 2023. 
  
This notification addresses the ARC’s grant application for the Pathways to Removing Obstacles, PRO 
Housing grant funds made available to the ARC as the Atlanta Region’s Metropolitan Planning 
Organization through the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development.  
  
PROPOSAL: The ARC intends to apply for the Pathways to Removing Obstacles, PRO Housing grant in 
the amount of Six Million Dollars and Zero Cents ($6,000,000) funded by the U.S. Department of Housing 
and Urban Development (HUD) by the deadline of October 30, 2023. The estimated project period is 
January 31, 2024, through September 30, 2029. The PRO Housing grant fund priorities are: 

• Serve low-and moderate-income people 
• Identify and remove barriers to affordable housing 
• Increase affordable housing production and preservation 

  
A draft of the ARC’s Pathways to Removing Obstacles, PRO Housing grant application will be available 
for citizens via the website at https://atlantaregional.org and in-person at 229 Peachtree Street NE, Suite 
100, Atlanta, Georgia.  Residents and other interested parties are invited to provide comments (via email 
and at ARC). To submit a comment via phone, call 470-378-1636. Residents may also submit comments 
to ARC’s Community Development Department by emailing kallin@atlantaregional.org. 
 
All written comments will be submitted with the Final grant application which is due to HUD no later than 
October 30, 2023.  
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